
February 21, 2012
Attendance:  John Kennedy, Kim and Alan Chavez, Rich Joos, Dean and Darlene Hall, 
Dennis and Connie Strain, Kim and Casey Goodson, Jack Donner, and John Kennedy 

John talked about a need to be a vibrant church led by the Leadership team.

The minutes were read and approved.

Financial
The team discussed how money added to the benevolence fund should be recorded on 
Quickbooks.
The Quickbooks records still need to be corrected.
The team voted that Kim Chavez will work on correcting the entries.

Missions
The team voted to wait to give mission funds until after Quickbooks has been 
corrected.

Old business
A stage is currently being used from Belen Middle School.  New decks to extend the 
stage will be ordered.  There is a plan to built a ramp on the north end of the stage.
The thermostats in the West Wing will be moved into classrooms rather than in the 
hallway.
The team discussed the need to purchase chairs for the auditorium after new carpet 
has been installed.
The team voted to purchase 25 new folding chairs for the West Wing classrooms.

New business
The team discussed the upcoming summer youth camp at Inlow.
The church finance committee will meet to write a benevolence fund policy.
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